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UPCOMING CHANGES TO DNA REPORTS 

April 27, 2017 
 

 
Over the next few weeks, reports issued by the DNA Casework Department will be 
transitioning to an updated format. This new format is being implemented in order to 
improve the clarity of our results and make the reports easier for our customers to read. 
 
The overall information in the report will remain the same, but changes to our current 
reporting format will include the following: 
 

• All items submitted for analysis by the DNA Casework Department will be listed 
in order by item number, and results for each item will be listed directly below 
that item in a bulleted format. 

• The allele table will no longer be included in the report. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact the SLED DNA Casework 
Department at (803) 896-7383 or at sleddna@sled.sc.gov  
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